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Welcome to Class 2 at Follifoot — The Eagle Owls

Class Teachers — Mrs Bromley (Monday -Thursday) and Mr Lines (Friday)

Welcome to Class 2. Mrs Bromley is looking forward to her fourth year as Class Teacher and Senior Teacher at
Follifoot. Mrs Bromley has been teaching for over 20 years, including schools in Sheffield, York and Thailand. She
loves being a teacher and particularly loves working at Follifoot.

Mr Lines is looking forward to continuing Fridays in years 5 and 6 (also his fourth year teaching within the
federation). He has worked in France for several spells, including teaching English in Paris and Limoges. He has a
passion for music and loves running with his local club when not at work.

Topics and Curriculum Coverage Next Year

In the Autumn term, we will be looking at the Anglo Saxons and Vikings in History, electricity in science, our art
lessons will focus on line and self-portraits using the work of Leonardo da Vinci and we will look at materials in
science. We will focus on programming in computing, creating a ‘steady hand’ game in DT, family in French, pulse
and rhythm in music and consider the question ‘what does it mean to be a Muslim in Britain today?’ in RE.

How you can support your child at home

The best way to support your child’s education at home is through fostering a love of reading and encouraging
them to read a range of texts. They continue to benefit from reading aloud, even in years 5 and 6, as well as
reading to themselves.

Year 6 pupils will receive Homework booklets for maths and grammar during the Autumn Term. We would
welcome your support with completing these as preparation for secondary school and the end of key stage
assessments.

Other class routines including PE

P.E lessons will be on a Tuesday and Friday. Your child will need to wear their full PE kit on these days.

We hope that you have a restful and fun summer and we will welcome you back into Class 2 in September ready to
learn and embrace all the challenges in years 5 and 6. We have lots planned and we are sure it will be a fantastic
year.

If you have any questions or wish to speak to either of us, please get in touch or catch us on the playground to
arrange a suitable time.

Thank you for you continued support.
Mrs Bromley and My Lines

Class 2 Teachers




